
McMullen Valley Fire District
P.O. Box 25, Salome, AZ 85348

(602) 859-3261

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board of the
Quartzsite Fire District may be present at the following event. No Quartzsite Fire
District business will be discussed or voted on.

The quorum may be present at the Centennial Community Center, on February
27th, 2025, beginning at 6:00 p.m. for the following events:

The Public Hearing and Regular Meeting of the McMullen Valley Fire District

Dated this 27th day of February, 2025.

*This notice has been posted at Centennial Community Center and on the District
website.

Posted by: Kevin Hess


